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Fall River Deputies respond to Shots Fired  
  
  
Oelrichs, S.D. –  Just before 7PM on November 21, 2024, Fall River County Dispatch received calls regarding 
multiple shots being fired outside of the Black Hills Saloon. Witnesses advised that the suspects fled the scene 
in a pickup truck, traveling North on Main St out of Oelrichs.   
 
Fall River County Deputies arrived on scene and located shell casings consistent with a shooting. Speaking with 
multiple witnesses, Deputies gathered suspect and vehicle information which was relayed to neighboring 
agencies. 
 
The vehicle was located shortly after, and two suspects were taken into custody.  
 
At this point in the investigation there have been no reported injuries and there is no active threat to the 
public. 
 
The Fall River County Sheriff’s Office is investigating this incident. All information released so far is only 
preliminary.  
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